
Phoenix Will See 'RED' with Taylor Swift in May
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EXTRA EXTRA!

Taylor Swift recently announced a 45-city tour for her new album, 'RED,' which will kick-off in March. The singer notorious for writing songs
about past loves will make her way to Phoenix for a two-night stint May 28-29, 2013. Tickets to the shows go on sale Saturday, Dec. 14, at 10

a.m. Better move fast--Swift requested that all shows include tickets priced under $50.

For more information on The RED Tour, click here.
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